Erik Christy

Dear Department of Ecology, State of Washington:

As a neighboring North-westerner, I am firmly opposed to:

1. The presence of any Chinese company on US territory. They represent the aggressive
exploitative policies of the Chinese government which is hostile to American interests.

2. The environmental hazards of extracting and transporting methane from ANY U.S. site. The
fracking itself is destructive, but allowing a hostile entity to use ANY U.S. based pipeline, trucking
route or other delivery method through a U.S. port should not, under any circumstances, be
permitted. The State of Washington and it's public and private facilities should have more pride
than to subjugate themselves to Chinese financial exploitative bribes.

Thank you.



